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Gautho, Julia

From: Foster Andersen <foster@sharedadventures.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 2:23 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Treasure Cove at Jade Street Park

Dear City Councilmembers- 

I would like to thank you for your support of Treasure Cove at Jade Street Park universally accessible 
playground. Shared Adventures, a non-profit which I founded and which offers experiences for people with 
disabilities in our community, is proud to be a donor to the successful $1 million fundraising campaign for the 
playground.  

I would like to thank your City Council for having the vision to provide the initial funding for the playground, and 
I encourage you to support the provision of the final funds necessary to make it happen. Once built, it will be 
enjoyed by children with disabilities, who will be able to play alongside their friends and neighbors.  

Thank you for your consideration, and your vision! 

Sincerely, 

Foster Andersen  
Celebrating 31 years of Adventures in Santa Cruz County & beyond! 
Founder/President, Shared Adventures 
PO Box 396 
Santa Cruz, CA 95061 
(831) 459-7210 
http://www.sharedadventures.org 
http://www.scaccessguide.com 
   
 
 


